WIPO General Assembly

Noting the progress made at the thirty-first session of the Standing Committee on the Law of
Trademarks, Industrial Designs and Geographical Indications (SCT) in relation to draft Aricles
and Regulations of a proposed Design Law Treaty, the WIPO General Assembly decided to
convene a diplomatic conference to conclude the Design Law Treaty.

It is agreed that the diplomatic conference will adopt a resolution or an article regarding
technical assistance and capacity building for developing countries and LDCs in the
implementation of the future Design Law Treaty.

The diplomatic conference will be held in Geneva in 2014.



